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OKC Looks For Input From Residents 
About City Roads 
BY KARL TORP, NEWS 9 

 
OKLAHOMA CITY - There's 
another national survey out 
that ranks Oklahoma City 
has having some of the 
worst roads in the country. 

If you agree, the City wants 
to hear from you. 

A study just released by a 
national transportation 
research group ranks 
Oklahoma City as having the 

eighth worst streets in the nation and the worst when it comes to repair costs. 

The group said folks in Oklahoma City spend on average of $1,025 in repairs every 
year. 

Oklahoma City has started asking residents to fill out online surveys to best determined 
what will do into next year’s bond election. 

“We expect streets to be a large part,” said Oklahoma City Public Information and 
Marketing Director Kristy Yager. 

The surveys are available until Feb 28 at https://www.okc.gov/residents/2017-bond-
election. 
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